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For       :  ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS / OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER      

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III 
 
Subject   : CHED TOWN HALL MEETING WITH HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 

AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF LIMITED 
FACE TO FACE CLASSES IN AREAS UNDER ALERT LEVEL 2 AND 
SUBMISSION OF VACCINATION DATA 

 
Date       : 12 November 2021 
 

 
The Commission on Higher Education will conduct a Town Hall Meeting with all Higher 
Education Institutions (HEIs) and Local Government Units (LGUs) on the implementation of 
Limited Face-to-Face Classes (LF2FC) for Higher Education in areas under Alert Level 2 for 
CoViD-19 Response, in accordance with the Inter-agency Task Force for the Management of 
Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF) Guidelines on the Implementation of Alert Levels System 
for COVID-19 Response allowing the conduct of limited face-to-face classes for higher 
education in areas under Alert Level System No. 1, 2 and 3.  This is also in support of the 
announcement of CHED Central Office, in compliance with the IATF direction, that only 
fully vaccinated students are allowed for the LF2FC. The reason why CHEDO-III, DOH-
III, DILG-III and PIA-III will conduct the Regional Simultaneous Vaccination Program for 
Tertiary Students (RSVP-TS) on 19 November 2021 as an assistance to reach out to all 
Tertiary Students of Central Luzon to get vaccinated before the end of November 2021.  
 
In this connection, all President / Heads / Officer-In-Charge of HEIs in Region III and officials 
or representatives from the LGUs in areas under Alert Level 2 are invited to attend a Town 
Hall Meeting on 16 November 2021 (Tuesday) from 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM via Zoom.  To 
confirm participation to the said meeting and receive the online meeting credentials, please 
register at this link https://bit.ly/CHEDTownHallMeeting. 
 
Also, HEIs are also requested to accomplish the CHED weekly vaccination report of faculty 
members, non-teaching personnel and students at https://forms.gle/szyxofbuCFZ2MB719. 
This is to be accomplished on or before Tuesdays of each week for regular updating of the 
Regional database on vaccination which will be submitted to CHED Central Office. 
 
Should there be further queries or concerns, the designated staff may directly coordinate with 
Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui I, Education Supervisor II at contact number (045)4026659 or 
email at jwcalagui@ched.gov.ph. 
 
 
 
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV 
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV 
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